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ENVIRO.NMENT PROTECTION AUTHORITY

Our reference:
Contact:

LIC09/442−03: DOC11157166
Andrew Helms, (02) 6332 7604

Mr Howard Reed
Manager − Mining Projects
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001 22 December 2011

Dear Mr Reed

l refer to you letter dated 9 December 2012 and request that the Environment Protection Authority (EPA)
provide comments on the proposed modification to the Ivanhoe North Rehabilitation Project (05_0103
Mod 1).

The EPA has reviewed the information provided by the Department of Planning and Infrastructure and has
no specific comments to make in regard to the proposed modification to extend the life of the Ivanhoe North
mine by 3 months.

Should you have any queries regarding this matter, please contact Andrew Helms at the Bathurst Regional
Office of the EPA by telephoning (02) 6332 7604.

Yours sincerely
,77t

/
/

DARRYL CLIFT
Head Regional Operations Unit Bathurst
Environment Protection Authority

Department of Planning
R®ceived

0 9 JAN 2012

Scanning Room

The regulatory responsibilities of the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) are now carried out by the Environment Protection Authority (EPA).

PO Box 1388 Bathurst NSW 2795
Level 2, 203 − 209 Russell Street Bathurst NSW 2795

Tel: (02) 63 327 600 Fax: (02) 63 327 630
ABN 30 841 387 271

www.environment.nsw.gov.au
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Deana Burn - 7W Modification (05_0103 Mod1) 

  
Hi Deana, 

  

This is to confirm that Council has no objection to the proposed modification as decribed in your letter. That 

is, for 3 months additional only, and no increase in production, transportation etc. 

  

Regards, 

  

Skye Ellacott | Team Leader Development Planning 
Environment & Development | LITHGOW CITY COUNCIL 
PH (02) 6354 9999 | FAX (02) 6351 4259  

Please consider our environment before printing this email. 
The views expressed in this email are not necessarily those of the Lithgow City Council unless otherwise stated. The organisation does not 
warrant that this message is free of viruses or any other defect or error. This message and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in error please contact the 
author. 

  

From:    "Skye Ellacott" <Skye.Ellacott@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
To:    <deana.burn@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    12/23/2011 2:31 PM
Subject:   7W Modification (05_0103 Mod1)
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